From: ]

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 26, 2017 2:36:39 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-23-17 3:53 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Andrew Greenlaw

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
Electricity costs are forcing more Ontarians into poverty and crippling the industrial sector of our
economy.

In this time where the province is stepping in to provide public funds as rate relief, that a strong
signal should be sent to Ontario's electric utilities.

Respond to all future requests for rate increases with a 20%-30% rate reduction. This province must
force its electric utilities to do more for less. We were able to run a reliable, sustainable, well
maintained grid when electricity was 5¢/kWh, and we have to do it again.

-- Attachment --
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